
NOTICE FOR 

DISTRIBUTION OF CONSOLIDATED MARK SHEETS FOR 
POSTGRADUATE DEPARTMENTS 

The consolidated mark sheets will be distributed only for urgent cases from the 
PG department office on:

20.10.2020 and 21.10.2020: 10.00 a.m. to 1.00 p.m.

Students who wish to collect their marksheet on these dates will need to bring 
documentation of admission to other courses. 

To collect the marksheets, students should have no outstanding dues and should 
have returned all library books.

Subsequent date for distribution of marksheets: 27.10.2020 onwards.

To ensure safety of all students and staff, the schedule for phased distribution 
will be announced by notice on the website.


